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Iowa Birdline (319)338-9881 for 8/27/91
In news today, the 27th, at least five WESTERN GREBES were
still at the Silver Lake location described in the week’s
report, and a SWAINSON’S HAWK was a flyover along hiway 65
near the Worth-Cerro Gordo Co. line.

For the week’s report: The most unusual bird in the state
this past week was a FLAMINGO at the Riverton Wildlife Area
in Fremont Co. It was reported by Ross Silcock on the 22nd,
who you may call for more information at (712)629-5865 which
is home or (712)374-2645, which is work.

In the southeast, at the Coralville Reservoir, two juvenile
LEAST TERNS were at a small gull roost near the Sandy Beach
Recreation Area on the 20th, along with a FRANKLIN’S GULL.

Two BLACK BELLIED PLOVERS were with other shorebirds at the
Twin View Heights area on the 20th. At Oakland Cemetery in
Iowa City, on the 24th, 12 warbler species were observed,

including GOLDEN WINGED, CAPE MAY, BLACKPOLL, and MOURNING.

In the northeast, a BARN OWL at St. Olaf in Clayton Co., was
reported by Larry Stone, who can be reached at
(319)783-2454 for directions to the bird.

In north central Iowa, at Silver Lake in Worth Co., six
WESTERN GREBES, first discovered on August 14th by Dennis
Carter, were still present through the 22nd. An adult and
immature COMMON MOORHEN were in reeds just 20 yards west of
the trail, and several warbler and vireo species, plus OLIVE
SIDED FLYCATCHER were also near the trail. This location is
only a mile or so from the Minnesota border, and is reached
by exiting I-35 onto hiway 105 and going west about three
and a half miles to county road S-22. Go north 3.7 miles on
S-22, and then west on gravel, following the signs to the
access, which is on the south side of the lake. Then walk
the trail with the cable across it forty yards to the lake.

In the south central, at the Runnells Wildlife Area, among
the shorebirds were BAIRD’S and BUFF BREASTED SANDPIPERS,
SANDERLING, and WILSON’S PHALAROPE, and among the warblers
below the hiway 316 overlook were YELLOW THROATED and GOLDEN
WINGED. All these sightings were on the 24th and 25th. At
Ann Johnson’s yard in Warren Co., there were 16 warbler
species, including CAPE MAY and PINE, plus a BELL’S VIREO on
the 25th. About two to three miles east of Swan, an immature
BALD EAGLE with a white shoulder mark on the right wing was
spotted on the 24th. BUFF BREASTED SANDPIPERS, and BLACK
BELLIED PLOVERS were in a field near where hiway 5 crosses
the South River in Warren Co., and is reached by taking two
right turns just south of the hiway bridge.

In central Iowa, three PEREGRINE FALCONS were seen over the

Hoover Building in downtown Des Moines on the 25th,

probably birds that were hacked from that area recently.
Jim Fuller (319)338-3561






